
ClosePrint

RE: CBD BUG letter re Hudson Rd & Bridge St Black Spot 

Improvement Project

From: CityProjects (CityProjects@brisbane.qld.gov.au) 

Sent: Wednesday, 4 February 2015 11:45:19 AM 

To: Brisbane CBD BUG (convenors@cbdbug.org.au) 

Dear CBD BUG

Thank­you for your feedback on the Hudson Road and Bridge Street Blackspot Improvement project. 

Your comments will be considered by the project team during the finalisation of the detailed design. We 

will provide you with a copy once this has been completed.  If you have any further queries after the 

design is finalised, we would be happy to meet again to discuss. 

We are also available via the Project Information Line on 1800 884 681 or 

cityprojects@brisbane.qld.gov.au should you have any further questions.

Sincerely

Anthony McKay

Project Manager 

From: Brisbane CBD BUG [mailto:convenors@cbdbug.org.au] 

Sent: Thursday, 22 January 2015 12:54 PM

To: CityProjects

Cc: Donald Campbell; Aaron Ball; Richard Bean; John Lister; teresa.gambaro.mp@aph.gov.au; 

clayfield@parliament.qld.gov.au; clayfield@queenslandlabor.org; anthony.pink@qld.greens.org.au; 

kamacdonaldclayfield@gmail.com

Subject: CBD BUG letter re Hudson Rd & Bridge St Black Spot Improvement Project

Hello City Projects Office
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Please find attached a letter from the Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group detailing the 

range of concerns our members have identified with the current project design.

Regards

Paul French 

Co-convenor 

Brisbane CBD BUG 

www.cbdbug.org.au

www.facebook.com/cbdbug

https://twitter.com/cbdbug

****************************************************

This email originates from outside of Brisbane City Council.

**************************************************** 

****************************************************

The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended only for the addressee and 

may be confidential, private or the subject of copyright. If you have received this email in error 

please notify Brisbane City Council, by replying to the sender or calling +61 7 3403 8888, and 

delete all copies of the e-mail and any attachments. 
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